
From: Matthew Freedman
7/11/2013 11:43:31 AM
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Michael Campbell (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov); Linda Serizawa 
(linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov)

Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: AB 327 proposed amends to July 8 version.docx

Trina,

We've reviewed and edited the draft you provided yesterday. We believe that this draft reflects the sum total of the 
agreement between the IOUs and consumers. It uses the language of the term sheet whenever possible. In a few 
instances, we need to add some additional words to make it work properly in the relevant code sections.

Please review and let us know if your folks want to propose any changes.

Matt
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